
December 15, 2023

7th Grade Newsletter
● Students may wear their mission t-shirts on Monday, December 18. In the afternoon, we will

be having a prayer pod experience for our Advent service project sponsored by NJHS.
Thank you to those who were able to donate boxes of raisins!

● Tuesday, December 19
○ Students with December birthdays may be out of uniform.
○ Seventh grade earned a Read and Feed for meeting their trimester reading goals.

Students may bring a pillow, blanket, and snack to enjoy as we build forts and read our
books during literacy class.

○ We will have our field trip to the UWM Planetarium.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski
ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35


